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14th May 2021
Dear Parents,
It’s been a long time since I wrote a newsletter but despite lockdown things have been moving on at Twiss Green.  I even have some dates for your diary!
Tuesday 18th May
Virtual PTFA meeting at 8pm (contact Mrs James or

 
Mrs Morris for further details)
Tuesday 25th May
New Reception Intake meeting for parents at 6pm in the hall

Friday 28th May
Break up for half term break (normal finishing time)
Wednesday 9th June
Return to school

Staffing update

Mr Leeming retired at the end of the spring term and we appointed Mr Fuller (yes, he is married to Mrs Fuller!).  He took up his post on 19th April and his really enjoying his new role.

We have also appointed a new Teaching Assistant- Mrs Truelove is currently working each morning in Year 1.  Mrs Yates (one of our MDAs) has taken up a role in Reception class providing additional support for the rest of this term.

Unfortunately, I have some sad news to share with you.  Mr Wood has taken Ill-health Retirement and officially left Twiss Green last Friday.  It may well be that some of you will want to send him a card – if this is the case, please send them into school and I will ensure that he receives them.
PE Days

On the days that the children have PE they should still be coming into school in their Twiss Green jumpers – this has always been the expectation.  When the weather was colder the children were encouraged to bring an extra layer into school because it was quite chilly in the classrooms. The children in Y6 are setting an excellent example in regard to this – it would be lovely if all our children followed suit. 
Oral Health

I have been asked to pass on the following information from The Oral Health Improvement Team in Warrington.

Top Tips for Toothbrushing

Having good oral health is really important. A healthy smile doesn't only benefit your mouth; it also helps you achieve better physical health and mental wellbeing. The good news is that a healthy mouth is easy to achieve. Here are our top tips for great oral health.

Two minutes twice a day
Brushing for two minutes last thing at night and at one other time during the day with a family fluoride toothpaste is key to maintaining good oral health. Choose a toothbrush with a small head with soft/medium textured bristles. Manual or electric toothbrushes can be used.

Daily brushing is important because it removes plaque. If the plaque isn't removed, it continues to build up, feeding on the bits of food left behind and causing tooth decay and gum disease.

Spit, don’t rinse
After we have brushed our teeth, we should spit out the toothpaste. At this point we might be tempted to rinse our mouth out, but if we do, we’ll be washing away the fluoride which continues to help protect the teeth. Fluoride is the most important ingredient in toothpaste. It greatly helps oral health by strengthening the tooth enamel, making it more resistant to tooth decay. You can find more information on children’s oral health from our information leaflets
https://bridgewater.nhs.uk/warrington/0-19-services/
Change of School/Headteacher’s Email
Please note that the main school office email address and my own have changed. You will have now received an email regarding these changes; when contacting the school office and for all general email communications, including notes on attendance or absence, please use the following email address: twissgreen_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 
My new email address is: twissgreen_primary_head@sch.warrington.gov.uk
Please change the details in your contacts.  
Yours faithfully,
LA McGann
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